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SACRED HEART OF JESUS   
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

238 Main St. N., Rockwood, On N0B 2K0   Phone: 519-856-4711   FAX 519-856-2331 
Parish Office Email: office@sacredheartrockwood.ca 

Website: sacredheartrockwood.ca 
 

Mass Times 
 

   Saturday         5:00 pm   
   Sunday         9:00 am   
                  (Camp Brebeuf) 11:00 am    
      

  

  Daily:   
   Monday         No Mass 
                   Tuesday          7:00 pm 
                   Wednesday                             No Mass  
        Thursday             at S.H. School  9:15 AM 
   Friday            8:00 am 

 

Confessions 
Tuesday, 6:30pm to 6:45pm   
Saturday 4:30pm to 4:45pm 
Sunday 8:30am to 8:45am 

and by appointment 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Tuesday 7:30 pm to Friday 8:00 am 

       

Mass Intentions for this Week 
     (July 2nd  to July 7th ) 

 
 

 Tuesday      7:00 pm  CWL members and their families 

   Thursday    9:15 am   Mass at S.H. Church 

 Friday    8:00 am           
 
 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 Saturday  5:00 pm            Edwin Brett: Brett Family  

 Sunday     9:00 am       

               11:00 am    For the People   

June 30, 2019 

Pastoral Staff 
Pastor: Rev. Mark Morley 

pastor@sacredheartrockwood.ca 

Adoration: Jane Hosdil 
adoration@sacredheartrockwood.ca 

Youth Group: Michelle Woods  

youth@sacredheartrockwood.ca 

Music Director : Stephen Roloson 
music@sacredheartrockwood.ca 

DIOCESAN NEWSLETTER 

For information about Activities and Events of interest in the 
Diocese of Hamilton, subscribe to the online Diocesan 

Newsletter at  www.hamiltondiocese.com. 

mailto:youth@sacredheartrockwood.ca
mailto:youth@sacredheartrockwood.ca
http://www.hamiltondiocese.com
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CAMP BREBEUF STAFF MASS 

During the months of July and August there will be a     
Sunday Mass at 11:00am at Camp Brebeuf for the Camp 
staff and parishioners. Some of the staff live on site while 
others will be returning to Rockwood to begin their work 
week on Sunday afternoon. The Mass will take place in 
Chapel, also known as the Pavilion, indicated by the black 
building marked by the red cross in the upper right-hand 
corner of the map. Please park in the Parking Lot and walk 
over to the Chapel. I realize that the location in not for   
everyone. But feel free to check it out over the summer as 
we as a Parish continue to work more collaboratively with 
the Camp in support of youth ministry. This Mass will also 
give our 11:00am contemporary music choir an opportunity 
to continue to provide music ministry over the summer. 
Hospitality after Mass will be offered in the Dining Hall. 
Just as Mass at the school is a temporary step towards  
building a new church, Mass at Camp is a step towards   
future collaboration between the Parish and the Camp. But 
not to worry. There will continue to be a Saturday Mass at 
5:00pm and a Sunday Mass at 9:00am in the Church. When you drive along Brebeuf Path, please be mindful of your 
speed and respectful pedestrians and horses. In particular, note that there will be two Sundays over the summer 
when there will be horse shows. Please see the very informative and helpful letter from Wendy Swackhamer,      
President of the Rockwood Trail Riders. As we move towards greater collaboration with the Camp, we will also need 
to work together with our neighbours and support each other. I thank Wendy for reaching out to us. I wish the 
Rockwood Trail Riders a successful summer. May all of us be blessed by the beauty of God’s Creation!                   
                      Fr. Mark Morley 

 
Dear Father Morley:                 ROCKWOOD TRAIL RIDERS SINCE 1963 
 
It is our understanding Sacred Heart Parish will be holding the 11:00 a.m. mass at Camp Brebeuf this 
summer. As you may be aware, on July 14th and August 11th we have our horse shows at the Dales 
farm. We start at 9:00 a.m. and continue throughout the entire day with arrivals beginning at 7:30 
a.m. There will be trucks, trailers & other vehicles turning in and out of the field and riders walking 
their horses to & from the field to the barn-side entrance of the arenas throughout the day. Most of 
our riders are youth and some are under the age of 12. Horses, in spite of our best training, can star-
tle easily and have a very strong flight instinct. The safety of our horses and riders is of utmost 
concern.  
 
To that end, we ask you remind your parishioners to be vigilant while driving on Brebeuf Path PVT. Please 
ask them to keep their speed at the posted 10km speed (or less) and, they are to yield to horses & riders (according 
to the Highway Traffic Act).  
 
We will have our members volunteer to assist in traffic control & calming. We will also ask our riders to be extra 
conscientious in their horsemanship while moving from parking to competition and back again to their trailers. We 
appreciate your co-operation and that of your parishioners in this matter, keeping the safety of everyone in mind.  
 
Sincerely, Wendy Swackhamer. President, Rockwood Trail Riders 
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PARISH UPDATES   
 
 

 

 

July 

    

  2 Rosary For Peace (6:30pm) 
    Tuesday Mass (7:00pm)        

    3 No Euchre Matinee until September  

     4 Mass at S. H. Church 9:15am 

     5 Divine Mercy Chaplet (7:45am)       
   (prior to Benediction and Mass)   

     Seniors’ Program at Rockwood Library  
    (11:30am to 1:00pm) 

7 Coulson Cup Golf Tournament 

(July & August:           

  11am Mass @ Camp Brebeuf) 

 

 

 
 

 June 29th is the feast day of St. Peter and 
St. Paul 

 Saint Peter was a fisherman  

 Jesus invited him to be a disciple 

 Jesus chose Peter to be the leader of the 
Apostles 

 after the Holy Spirit came at Pentecost, 
Peter travelled to many lands teaching 
the Good News of Jesus 

 Saint Peter travelled to Rome and is the 
Church’s first pope 

 Saint Paul was born in Turkey 

 he converted from Judaism to 
Christianity 

 Saint Paul travelled spreading the Good 
News of Jesus 

CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION: Thank you to all who          
participated in our Corpus Christi Procession from the school to 
the church last Sunday. It was a beautiful day and a great success. 
We were joined by twenty girls on retreat at Camp Brebeuf with 
the Sisters of Our Lady Immaculate (SOLI). A special thank you 
to Marian De   Winter  and the Catholic Women's League (CWL) 
for providing the luncheon.            
                    Fr. Morley 
 
HOSPICE WELLINGTON: The Catholic Women's League 
would like to thank all our parishioners who donated to our 
Collection for Palliative care in May.  Together we 
raised $647.00 for Hospice Wellington.  May God Bless you all  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN  

UPDATE 

 
Our pledge total to date is:  

                                           $237,420.00 
 

Corporate Pledging: 
                                               $  62,000.00 
 

 

 

 

 

  Reflection:  
"There is in the Sacred Heart  the symbol 
and express message of the infinite  love of 
Jesus Christ which moves  us to Love in 
return"              -Pope Leo VIII- 

OUR SUNDAY COLLECTION 
JUNE 23, 2019  

 

  Envelopes:   $  997.00 
  Loose:              $   105.65 
  Total    $ 1102.65 

  Prior Week  $ 1733.10 

NEW ON-LINE LEARNING OPPORTUNITY 
The Diocese of Hamilton announces a new partnership with The 
University of Dayton, Virtual Learning Community for Faith For-
mation.  Visit the Dayton site (http://vlc.udayton.edu) to explore 
what they have to offer you in your on-going faith formation. These 
courses would be especially valuable for catechists, ministry lead-
ers, formation study groups and those simply looking to deepen 
their faith.  


